
 

 

 
         Date: 21 Nov 2024 
 

 

Dear parents and caregivers  

We are looking forward to the Three-way conferences this evening and tomorrow, which are a 
wonderful opportunity for learning conversations involving students, parents and teachers.  

It is vital that the students are able to take an equal and active role in these conversations, taking 
responsibility for their own learning, reflecting on their progress and setting goals for themselves. 
Direct involvement of students in these conversations boosts motivation and helps children to be 
more engaged in their learning.  

However, we are aware that some children are currently unable to attend school due to illness and 
may not be well enough to attend their Three Way Conference. 

If this is the case, we ask that parents do not attend the conference without their children. 

  

Please inform your child’s class teacher if your child is unable to attend the conference due to illness 
and we will make arrangements for an alternative date once your child is well enough to return to 
school. 

  

Kind regards 

KJS Leadership Team 

 


